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August 16, 1977

Ms. Laura Gilpin 
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 

Dear Ms. Gilpin:
It is my understanding that the Center has come up 
with one too many of your platinum prints; therefore,
I am returning separately "Timber-line, Glen Cove, 
Pike's Peak, 1924." This makes our latest purchase 
a total of 31 prints, per your invoice. Everyone has 
been appreciating this recent acquisition of ours 
and looks forward to the exhibition in November. I 
am delighted that you will be able to come to Tucson 
at that time and hope you will consent to talk to 
some students or even give a public lecture.
If there is any assistance I might be able to provide, 
please let me know.
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